
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 27, 2015 

 

 

 

MEMO TO:    All Buffalo Teachers 

 

FROM:            Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                   Administrative Changes   

 

  

Attached are the Administration changes that were approved on 8/26/15. 

 

 

Click Here to August 26, 2015 Administrative Changes   

 

PR:ls 

http://www.btfny.org/mail/images/administrative_changes_82615.pdf

